
From: "London, Sarah" <Sarah.London@vermont.gov> 

Date: August 31, 2015 at 2:53:01 PM EDT 

To: John MacGovern <jmacgovern@me.com> 

Subject: Re: Public Records Request 

John,  

You have received all records that are public and potentially responsive to your request.   

 

As previously noted, 6 communications involving substantive briefing for the Governor were 

withheld as executive privileged communications pursuant to 1 VSA 317(c)(1) and (c)(4).  See 1 

VSA 318(a)(2).  These include weekly reports from all agencies in the Administration to the 

Governor, and confidential updates shared with the Governor's senior staff for the purpose of 

briefing the Governor.   

 

If you feel records have been withheld in error, you may appeal to the Governor's Chief of 

Staff.   

 

Sincerely, 

Sarah London 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

mailto:Sarah.London@vermont.gov
mailto:jmacgovern@me.com

